
Walter Asher

766 West Key Rd

Troy, TN 38260-4442

 

 

July 28, 2007

 

FCC

Federal Communications Commission

445 12th Street, SW Room TW-B204

Washington, DC 20554

 

 

Dear FCC:

 

 I have not objections to the merger of XM and Sirius satellite radio

services on one condition; that the merged company offers the a la carte

services talked about in the media. In fact I would  like to see TV

providers (both cable and satellite) required to offer a la carte services

also.

 

Sincerely,

 

 

Walt Asher

731-446-3775

 


